
Report on Webinar Organised by  Parent Teacher 

Committee on  

“Career Guidance for the Students & Parents of Std. 12” 
5th July 2021 

The Parent Teacher Committee of Smt. Maniben M.P. Shah Women’s College of 
Arts & Commerce (autonomous), organized a “Webinar On Career Guidance for 
the Students & Parents of Std. 12”” on 5th July, for the students and parents of 
current junior college – Std XII of all streams.  
 
Owing to the constraints imposed by the Covid-19 pandemic, the session was held in 
online mode using the Google Meet App & by going live on YouTube. 
  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Program Copy 

 

 

The event commenced at 11.00 a.m. The session was graced with presence of Dr. 

Leena Raje, Principal, Smt. Maniben M.P. Shah Women’s College of Arts & 

Commerce, Resource Persons, parents, students and faculty members from our 

college. 

The event started with Welcome address by Dr. Leena Raje, Principal of the institution. 

Mr. Rakesh Singh – Vice Principal, Shri. M.P. Shah Junior College of Arts and 

Commerce for Women welcomed the parents and students.  The  

The entire program was anchored by Dr. Sarita Kasaralkar Convener of The Parent 

Teacher Committee. 



The various courses in our college were explained in detail by Ms. Vaishnavi Kamath 

Member, PTA. Information on Free ships, Scholarships and Educational Loans was 

provided to the students by Mr. Dattatray Gawade Co-ordinator of BAFI & Member of 

Free ships & Scholarships Committee    

The students were requested to join the Whatsapp groups for the various graduation 

programs of the college with the help of the links provided to them. There were 

numerous questions which were answered by the committee members.  

The webinar was attended by around 96 students and parents on Google meet and 

on by 174 on youtube live.  

The programme was very well received by the parents and students who participated 

with enthusiasm. Feedback given by the parents in the chat-box mentioned that the 

session was very useful to them in helping to address their concerns regarding further 

studies after Std XII.  

The webinar was concluded by Dr. Shobha Dedhia who gave the vote of thanks to the 

Principal, Vice-Principal, Freeship committee faculty, Computer Dept. team, parents, 

students parents and committee members who made this event a success. The event 

ended with wishes to all for their safety &well-being. 
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